
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Make amazing music. 

Sing at Mass once or twice a month. 

Meet with friends each week. 

Share your songs at parish concert and in the community. 

Enjoy a thank you pizza party. 
 

ALL CHILDREN (grades 2-8) ARE WELCOME! 
 

CHILDREN’S CHOIR REHEARSALS 

ON WEDNESDAYS 

5:15-6:15 P.M. in CHURCH 

beginning SEPTEMBER 25, 2019 
 

For the first rehearsal only 

CHOIR meets from 5:15 – 6:00, followed by an important 

PARENT MEETING from 6:00-6:15. 
 

Registration is due by Monday, Sept. 23rd. 

To register online please use this link   

or return this form to the PARISH office. 

You may also e-mail the completed form to 

stursulachoir@aol.com. 
 

https://www.stursulaparish.org/childrenschoir.html
https://www.stursulaparish.org/uploads/9/9/2/3/99238176/ursula_choir_registration_no_date__002_.pdf
mailto:stursulachoir@aol.com

